
 
 

 
Commerce Commission – IM review process update paper and amended notice of intention published 
today 
 
 
Good morning 
 
This morning we published: 

 a process update paper for the input methodologies review (IM review); and 

 an amended notice of intention for the IM review. 
 
Both are available on the IM review page of our website: http://www.comcom.govt.nz/input-
methodologies-review/  
 
The process update paper provides: 

 an update on the process and timelines for the remainder of the IM review; and 

 an update on our timing for our draft and final decisions on those areas of the IMs where we have 
not yet reached draft decisions. (These are the Transpower IRIS IM, the CPP information 
requirements for gas, and the related party transactions provisions.) The amended notice of 
intention updates our previous notice of intention to reflect these dates. 

 
As indicated in the process update paper, next week we expect to publish a further consultation paper in 
relation to cost allocation for electricity and gas businesses.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Scott Pearse-Smith 
(Acting) Manager, Input Methodologies Review | Regulation Branch 
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand  
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3653| Fax +64 4 924 3700 | scott.pearse-smith@comcom.govt.nz  
  
Follow us on Twitter @NZComCom 
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